
 

MINUTES OF SELECTMEN’S MEETING 
August 14, 2018 

 
Chairman Kiley called the meeting to order at 6 PM in the Selectmen’s office with Mr. 
Petraitis and Mr. Tripp also present. 
 
The Sewer Department was present to discuss the retirement of Adam Korabowski as 
superintendent. It had been brought up at the Sewer meeting that Mr. Korabowski retire 
early with benefits. 
 
Don Smith mentioned calling back Rodney Jenkins as interim until a suitable 
replacement could be hired.  
 
It was noted that Mr. Korabowski still had until March left on his contract.  
 
Reasons for early retirement: 

1. Unable to resolve conflicts in the department 
2. Some vendors were upset with superintendent 
 

In a previous meeting at the beginning of the year these issues were discussed and the 
Sewer Commissioners stated that the issues were resolved. There was no 
documentation of the issues or corrective measures by the commissioners. As the 
Board of Selectmen had no alternative Chairman Kiley asked for a motion on the 
subject. Mr. Petraitis moved to allow the retirement as it would cost the town more to 
dispute. Mr. Tripp seconded. So voted. Date of retirement set to Sept. 1st.  
 
The Board asked to meet with Eric before the next selectmen’s meeting.  
 
Laurie brought up outside metering and the Commissioners discussed rewriting the 
rules and regulations to disallow outside metering.  
 
Mr. Petraitis moved to adjourn and Mr. Tripp seconded at 6:50. 
 
 

 
 


